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The development is too high and out of proportion with the adjacent houses.
It will dominate the area.
It also does nothing towards the need for social or even affordable housing in Kentish Town.
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2019/0910/P

Lewis L. Durham

09/03/2019

19:14:59

OBJ

| feel that this building will ruin the skyline. | also feel that the housing will be unaffordable to normal people

2019/0910/P

Michael Wells

10/03/2019

12:19:50

COMMEMP
ER

If this application does not include a high proportion of affordable housing, i.e. at least 50%, it should not be
granted. Housing is a concern in Kentish Town and across the country. We need to provide affordable
accommodation for key workers on modest salaries.

2019/0910/P

Deborah Cook

07/03/2019

12:37:45

OBJ

The size and height of this proposed development is excessive. It is overbearing, ignores the surrounds
contexts and would have an intrusive and extremely negative impact on this historic neighbourhood. | strongly
object.

2019/0910/P

Jim Grover

09/03/2019

16:49:30

OBJ

Emphasis should be placed on affordable housing, both rental and sales.
The market for affordable housing is silent. Many poorer people in Camden are in need of housing, but (by
definition) those most needy have little financial clout to affect market forces.

2019/0910/P

Julia Horan

08/03/2019

18:51:33

OBJ

| strongly recommend that the council does NOT grant planning permission to this oversized and unwelcome
development. The planned building has no architectural merit and would dominate the top of the High Street.
It would not provide any affordable or key-worker housing and would be an eyesore for years to come. Itis
being developed with no thought for the residents of Kentish Town.

2019/0910/P

Chris Gregory

08/03/2019

02:59:09

OBJEMAIL

Dominates the local area and completely out of place compared to existing structures.

Artists impressions are misleading as use proposed extensions of pavement area over railway line

Access from the residents bin store through the commercial bin store looks convoluted.

Collection of refuse would involve blocking lane for traffic up Highgate Road.

There is a surplus of retail space in Kentish Town as it stands so likely that new space would remain unused.

From what can be perceived the ground floor would be unsuitable for residential occupation due to noise from
railway and non-visibility of said source.



